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The winter weather just 

keeps coming with more 

snow, cold, wind, lake 

effect, etc.  Hopefully we 

can get through this week 

without missing any class 

time. 

Book order flyers for 

January were placed in 

lockers last week.  Any 

orders are due by 

Thursday the 27th. 

The Bears loved their 

slumber party last week.  

We played musical 

sleeping beds, stuffed 

animal toss, and cover up 

your heads!  They also 

loved parading with their 

stuffed animals-on their 

heads, their belly, their 

knees and backs.  They 

were so excited when 

their animal won a trophy! 

This week our Special 

Event will be making 

STONE SOUP on Tuesday.  

They will chop veggies and 

place them in a big pot 

with a stone wrapped in 

foil on the bottom.  We 

will have this soup for our 

snack with crackers and 

Italian bread!  We will also 

listen to the story of Stone 

Soup.   

SHOW AND TELL for 

January will be held 

Thursday the 30th.  

Children may bring in 

something special from 

home to show the class 

and tell them about it. 

TUESDAY the Bears will 

begin by finding things 

that they can eat!  Their 

number is “3” and the 

story is the Three Little 

Pigs.  Our letter is “E” to 

trace. Everyone will cut 

and glue bricks on to three 

houses and color three 

pigs, three plants, three 

houses and three boats.  

We will have SHOW AND 

TELL! 

SHOW AND TELL for 

December: 

BEAU shared his cat story 

about Loki his cat jumping 

up and biting his pants and 

he went to the grocery 

store last night with his 

mom. 

ELLIS shared his soccer 

player that he got from 

the mall and it is a Barbie 

doll. 

CODI shared her Grinch 

that dances and sings the 

Grinch song.  He is green! 

AZLYNN shared pictures of 

her beautiful kitty.  It’s 

from her Mama and it’s a 

little kitty! 

KELLAN shared his 

reindeer that has 

sunglasses on! 

ISABELLA shared her 

camera that takes pictures 

of her friends when they 

say CHEESE.  She got it 

from her Great Grandma 

and they bought it at 

Hobby Lobby! 

FEBRUARY CALENDARS 

will be in everyone’s 

locker this week.  I have 

also enclosed a class list 

for VALENTINES!  Our 

Valentine Party will be 

held on Thursday, 

February 13th! Thank you 

all for your support.  Cindy 

Reardon 315-232-2230 


